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Tuesday 29 August, 2017 
10.00am-3.00pm 

Boulevard Level (next to the café) 
 

PSA staff will be in attendance at Parramatta PHQ to hear feedback across a range of issues affecting 
members in NSW Police including: 

» Re-engineering and recent IRC dispute 

» Flex-time entitlements for civilians in NSW Police 

» PSA Delegates in PHQ 

» PSA wins 2.5 per cent pay rise! 

All PSA members are strongly encouraged to speak with us during their breaks to discuss these or any 
other matters of concern. Anything raised will be treated with strict confidentiality and a separate meeting 
room has been booked for privacy if required. 

Non-members are also welcome to come and have a chat about the benefits of joining the PSA and 
membership forms will be available. 

To organise a meeting in your workplace, please contact: 

Roland Harris - PSA Organiser 
rharris@psa.asn.au 

It’s time to join your colleagues and get involved in defending your rights and conditions – strong 
membership means a strong union! 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
mailto:rharris@psa.asn.au

